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4th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/carers  

Welcome back and I trust you had a good break. We have lots of exciting things planned for 

the children this half term. All of the dates are on the school website and we will endeavour 

to share any activities that have happened during or after school through the gallery and news 

sections at the bottom of the home page. This week Reception children went to Church to get 

their teddy bears baptised by Reverend Jo. Check out the pictures in the gallery. I will also be 

writing a weekly blog celebrating what has happened in school. The weekly behaviour and 

excellent work certificates presented to the children will also be posted every Friday and the 

School Council will be going around each class asking what they have enjoyed this week. 

We have plenty of PE fixtures arranged. So far we have booked for this half term:  Year Three 

and Four tag rugby, Year Five and Six tag rugby, playground leader training for Year Six, Year 

Three and Four dodgeball, Year Five and Six five-a-side football and a futsal tournament at 

Tranmere. 

The football and sports kits are looking a bit tired at the moment. The last one was purchased 

in 2018, when I first started. If you would be interested in sponsoring a kit or if you know of 

anyone who might be could you please let me know? It is important that we always look our 

best when representing the school. 

Finally, we have put No Stopping cones outside of the school on the double yellow lines to 

discourage parents from parking there. This also includes dropping off. For the safety and 

safeguarding of our children can you please respect this and also not park further up the road 

or on the pavement opposite the school? We have had numerous complaints from local 

residents regarding the parking as well as our own concerns about the safety of the pupils 

from dangerous parking. 

If you need to contact your class teacher please use the class e-mail which is on the home 

page of the school website. These are checked regularly by staff, but not during the school 

day when they are teaching. If you are reporting an absence or need to speak to someone 

urgently please telephone the school office. 

Kindest regards 

Mr Ramsden 

 


